Project Update September 2015

We started with our field trips for our project on 3rd June 2015. It was preliminary 5-day
field trip to see if the conditions on mountains are good to start fieldwork. We went on
Zelengora Mountain but we couldn't come to our project site with the car because there
were a lot of snow on the road. We went by foot but we hadn't any luck. We decided to
move monitoring programme to July 2015 because it was hard to organise technical details:
sleeping, eating and moving other equipment to our camp site. Because our plans were
changed we decided to visit Korita locality and check other possible new localities for karst
viper on Magli¢ Mountain and few smaller between them but there we found only nose-
horned vipers. Unfortunately we didn't find the karst viper this time, but we know that we
will have more luck in July.
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